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TO:  Kasee Hildebrand, Chair Academic Affairs Committee 
        
 
FROM:   Suzanne Lambeth, Assistant Registrar 
 
DATE:  December 4, 2018 
 
SUBJECT:   Extend BA in English to Global Campus 
 
The College of Arts and Sciences requests an extension of the Bachelor of Arts in 
English to Global Campus.  Initially, the only option that will be extended is Rhetoric and 
Professional Writing. 
 
Their rationale for the extension includes: 

• Upholds the land grant mission by extending WSU faculty and scholarship 
to a broader audience. 

• Ability to better serve “degree -completers” and non-traditional students 
in support of increased completion rates and placement of graduates 

 
As there are no proposed changes to the degree requirements, a review by Catalog 
Subcommittee is not required. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 


